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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

3rd March 2017
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Achievement Assembly

This academic year we are focussing on our Learning Powers in our Friday assemblies.  This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Imagination’.  Well done to the following children:

Reception  Angus McLean 
Year 1:
James Best-Hall  
Year 2:  Hannah Jackson 

Year 3: Kieran Wiggans
Year 4:
Mia Mason  
Year 5:  Charlotte Morrison
    Year 6: Ben Leedale 
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 3 for best attendance this week!!
Staffing 

Year 3 will be seeing more of Miss Mines from 13th March as she begins her final tecahing placement.

Special Educational Needs – a message from PICs
We have been discussing how different children are supported across the school and were surprised at how many children benefit from additional help for medical, educational, social or emotional needs.  At present this is approximately 23% of our school population.  That could be six or seven children in your child’s class.
To raise awareness of different needs we hope to bring you information from each area of need.  

This week we have ‘10 Things Special Needs Parents Wish You Knew’ which comes from a web based support group for parents and carers.
1. People don’t need to feel awkward when they’re around my child. Yeah, they may need to treat them a little differently, but I wish they wouldn’t be weirded out.

2. Not all autism is the same.

3. People seem to think that because my child isn’t like the one single other person they know on the spectrum, that they must not be autistic.

4. These kids love. They need love. They are wonderful and bring enormous joy and laughter to those who love them.

5. Knowing one child with autism doesn’t mean anything really – they’re all so different. Please don’t tell me my child doesn’t have it because they look so different from the other kid you know on the spectrum.

6. Kids with special needs are smart. Talented, creative, and thoughtful. It may not be obvious all the time – their minds work differently.

7. If my child is making strange noises, feel free to look. She’s just making them because she’s excited. Please don’t stand there and gape at us with your mouth hanging open.  
8. If you see my son in a grocery store, he may be head nuzzling, chewing on the corner of his shirt, or spinning. He’s anxious. I will not scold him, so please do not look at me as if I should. He can’t help how his body receives stimuli. He is trying to cope with the way his body is affected by his surroundings.

9. From onlookers who think I am not addressing my child’s odd behaviours: I ask for a little empathy. Don’t judge. Try to understand that environment strongly affects them.

10. Please accept our kids the way that you assume we will accept yours.

Book Fair

Please come and have a look around our Book Fair, it will be based in the hall from Monday 6 March until Thursday 9 March at the following times: Monday 6 March 3.30pm – 5pm, Tuesday 7 March 3.30pm – 5pm, Wednesday 8  3.30pm – 4.30pm,Thursday 9 3.30pm – 4.30pm.If anyone can help at the Book Fair please contact Mrs Huntley.
Book Sale
Thank you to everyone who sent in books for our Book Sale it was huge success and we managed to raise £67.58.

Photographer

The school photographer will be in school on Thursday morning next week to take class photographs.
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